Weather delays Farmer's

Market Grand Opening



Photos provided

Scenes from Saturday's Farmer's Market day

Producers at the Cannon County Farmers Market contributed a multitude of fruits and vegetable and preserves for a gift box which was given away as a door prize at the Cannon County Farm Bureau Annual Meeting. The popular wooden box was made by Joe Young from timber which was harvested in Cannon County. The lucky recipient of the box of delectables was Bob Melton, congratulation to Bob and Carol. Pictured left to right, Earlene and Harold Duggin, Jerry Smithson, Christian Grantham, Roy Parsley, Ray Ship, Half Acre Farm co-owner, Earlene Hollis, Harold Underwood, Robin Harper and Thruman Bogle.